
 

 

8th November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 

Year 7 Residential February 2023 
 
 
I am pleased to confirm that 145 students have signed up to the residential trip in February. This should 
be able to now go ahead and take this email as confirmation of your place. 
 
Final payment of the outstanding amount must be made by JANUARY 13TH 2023. 
 
Please ensure this is done by this date in order that we can pay the centre on time. 
 
I will hold a parental meeting in early February to talk about expectations and what students will need to 
take. 
 
If you have not yet paid a deposit and still wish to go, please can you email Mrs Clayton at school 
directly (k.clayton@campion.northants.sch.uk) 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr S King 
Assistant Head and Educational Visits Lead 
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